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Any students who are taking or have taken DUAL ENROLLMENT courses and plan to enroll at FSCJ, Please follow the process below for enrolling. If you attempt to enroll as a new student, you can mess things up.

Greetings from Florida State College at Jacksonville!
We are reaching out to you because you completed the dual enrollment interest form this past fall or earlier this spring to assist with your transition from a dual-enrolled high school student to an FSCJ degree-seeking college student.  We are pleased to share that our application is now available in pdf format and can be found online at the Dual Enrollment homepage. 
To begin your next steps to become a degree-seeking student at FSCJ, please complete the application online. Once completed, print and sign it and return it to FSCJ in one of the following ways:
Share directly with your high school guidance counselor. Share directly with an FSCJ Dual Enrollment Coordinator or FSCJ Recruiter. Share directly with a staff member at an FSCJ Campus Advising Center. Mail directly to FSCJ Admissions, P.O. Box 40515, Jacksonville, FL 32203-0515. 
We do not recommend emailing the application as it requires provision of your Social Security Number and most standard email platforms are not encrypted for security.
 Is there anything else that I need to do?
If you have not done so already, you should complete the following to assist you as you make plans to pay for college:
Complete the Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) and have it sent to FSCJ (school code 001484).Complete the Florida application for Bright Futures, which will also take you into consideration for need-based state grants .Complete your declaration for in-state residency.  Please remember to include copies of your documentation. 
We are excited about your plans to continue your education at FSCJ and look forward to both celebrating your future accomplishments as a new high school graduate as well as welcoming you back to FSCJ as a degree-seeking student this fall.  Later this spring you will receive an invitation to participate in an FSCJ orientation program along with more information about course registration for your Fall 2019 classes. 
In the meantime, if you have any questions or need additional assistance, please contact the Office of Student Recruitment & Admissions at welcome@fscj.edu.

